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July 24th, 2014 
 
Dear Federal Shark Dealers: 
          
The New Jersey Division of Fish and Wildlife has received notice from the National 
Marine Fisheries Service (NMFS) regarding the closure of the 2014 Period 1 Blacknose 
and non-Blacknose small coastal shark fisheries effective July 28th, 2014 at 11:30 P.M.  
Therefore, a person shall not land and a dealer shall not receive any sharks from the 
Blacknose and non-Blacknose small coastal shark groups as of the effective date and 
time. All vessels issued Federal HMS permits should have already received notification 
from NMFS.  
 
Please see the attached letter and advise your fishermen of the closure. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the Bureau of Marine Fisheries at 609-748-
2020. 
 
      Sincerely, 

                                                               
      Brandon Muffley 
      Marine Fisheries Administration 



http://www.nmfs.noaa.gov/sfa/hms/

